
OUR	PROVIDERS	ARE	HERE	FOR	BOTH	IN-PERSON	AND	TELEHEALTH	VISITS	

	

In-Person	visits	continue	to	be	available	with	a	few	changes.		We	are	asking	you	to	call	when	you	arrive	
for	your	appointment	and	we	will	call	you	back	when	we	are	ready	for	you	to	enter	the	building.		We	are	
doing	this	in	order	to	maintain	social	distancing.		

All	patients	are	being	asked	to	bring	and	wear	a	mask	in	the	office.		Unless	the	patient	requires	
assistance,	we	ask	that	only	the	patient	come	in	the	building	for	their	appointment.		Anyone	with	the	
patient	will	also	be	required	to	wear	a	mask.			

When	you	enter	the	building,	your	temperature	will	be	checked	and	you	will	be	asked	COVID-19	
screening	questions.		Any	positive	answers	may	require	that	we	change	your	visit	to	Telehealth.	

	

Telehealth	visits	are	offered	for	your	convenience	until	the	end	of	May.		You	are	able	to	connect	with	
your	provider	by	using	your	smart	phone	or	computer.		Just	request	a	Telehealth	visit	when	scheduling	
your	visit.		(Not	all	appointments	are	eligible	for	Telehealth)	

	

	

	

	


